Special Events 2021-2022

Covid restrictions and precautions prevented many special events from happening during the 2021-2022 season. During the month of March, MDRA teams competed in both the A Provincial Tournament held in Ottawa and the NCRRL Tournament at the end of March. We were extremely proud of the twelve MDRA teams who competed in these tournaments with U19 Blinn taking home 3rd place and U16 Dubue finishing 4th in the Provincial Event. In the Regional Tournament, the following teams came home with medals: U19 Bickmore - Silver, U16 Macdonald - Silver, U12 George - Silver, U12 Vandermeulen - Silver, and Fun 3 Gagne - Gold! Congratulations to all of our teams on a tremendously successful season.

Towards the end of April, Ringette Ontario announced a new funding stream for their Member Clubs to aid in the rebuilding of ringette after the pandemic; the funds being provided through the Ministry of Heritage, Sport, Tourism and Culture Industries. MDRA was recently granted $9500 to spend on goalie equipment with training and ice time, recruiting and supporting women to become part of bench staff, and funding for our RAMP design page to both recruit and secure young women to continue in the sport. We are beyond grateful to Ringette ON and the Ministry for their support.


The end of year virtual banquet is complete and should be up on our website. Special thank you to all coaches and managers for submitting pictures and getting through another pandemic season.

